
 

 

ISM/TEM/Yr 10 Birmingham University 2023 

 

 

13th January 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
We are delighted to announce that we have arranged for our Year 10 pupils to attend The University of 
Birmingham on Friday 17th March 2023.  The purpose of this trip is to give pupils an insight into life at 
university. 
 
The coach will depart from Etone College at 8.50am and will return to Etone in time for pupils to 
complete a short evaluation and for dismissal as normal at 3.15pm.  
 
Etone College staff will be accompanying pupils on the trip and there is no cost. Pupils will be expected 
to attend in full college uniform.   
 
The trip has a limited number of places and places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
In order for your child to attend this trip, please complete and return the reply slip below and report any 
changes to your child’s OSA2 Medical Consent Form to Reception by 1st February 2023.  Pupils who 
do not get a place on the trip will be in school as normal taking part in our career’s day event.   
 
Please note that all places on trips are subject to continued good behaviour and regular attendance. 
Additionally, the signed permission slip from yourself agrees that the school reserves the right to send 
your child home at your expense if your child jeopardizes their own safety, the safety of others or the 
good name of the school. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Barlow in 
school. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr I Smith       
Headteacher      
 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

Year 10 Trip to The University of Birmingham – Friday 17th March 2023 
 
 

Pupil Name: ……………………………………………….  Form Group:……………………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to participate in the trip to visit The University of Birmingham on 17th 
March 2023 
 
 
Signed: (Parent/Carer) _____________________________             Date: _________________  

 
Reply slips should be returned to Reception by 1st February 2023 


	Yours sincerely
	Mr I Smith
	Headteacher

